
 
 
March 19, 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Key Largo Volunteer Fire Department 
One East Drive 
Key Largo, FL 33037 
 
To the KLVFD:   
 
I am asking this letter be read at the KLFR&EMS District Meeting on March 22, 
2010 as I will be out of town. 
 
I would like to encourage the general membership to listen to the suggestions 
presented by the Senior Advisory Group.  I have met with each Senior Advisory 
Group member, and feel the suggestions are right for your department.   
 
It sounds like the group is running into obstacles.  It is very important that these 
recommendations are taken very seriously to avoid the decision being placed into 
the District’s hands for resolution.   
 
I hope the Board and the General Membership will follow through on these 
suggestions. 
 

Commissioner Wheaton 
 
 
 
 


